
Due to preparations for the release of Tiki 1.9.8 on Sept. 13, and the considerable efforts put into documentation to coincide with
that release, doc.tw.o Editorial Board discussions were paused during September. Please see the previous and next months'
meetings for relevant discussions.

Previous meeting: Editorial Board Meeting 2007 08
Next meeting: Editorial Board Meeting 2007 10

https://doc.tiki.org/Editorial+Board+Meeting+2007+08
https://doc.tiki.org/Editorial+Board+Meeting+2007+10

